Dear Director Fowler,

This letter serves to inform you of my impending resignation as
a Public Safety Officer with the Daytona Beach Shores
Department of Public Safety. My last day of work will be
November 7°, 2022.

During my brief employment with the city of Daytona Beach
Shores, I have learned a great deal from my coworkers,
supervisors, and the citizens I have had the pleasure of serving.
The time spent here has illuminated my passion for public
service, particularly law enforcement. My departure from this
agency was a decision that I did not make lightly. Rather, it was
a decision that weighted heavy on my mind, but I am ultimately
sure of, as I wish to dedicate my career to law enforcement.

I am thankful for the opportunity to work alongside such
professional officers. I wish everyone the best in their future
endeavors. In the remaining period of my employment, please
let me know if you’ll need anything of me to ensure a smooth
transition into my next chapter.

Regards,

Officer Parker Sweeney





